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Dear Dulwich Neighbour

In case you were wondering where all that traffic has gone, it
has been pushed on to neighbouring roads — Croxted Road,
East Dulwich Grove and Lordship Lane.

Our friends on Half Moon Lane, Norwood Road, Dulwich
Common, Village Way and Underhill Road are suffering too.

Like you, we have thousands of children walking and cycling to
school on our roads. The pollution is so bad that most days you
can smell it. Every day we breathe it in.

We don’t think the Council should be diverting traffic on to our
streets. We all want less traffic, clean air and safe routes to
school. We all worry about our children’s lungs.

So please register to have your say in the May consultation
www.southwark.gov.uk/dulwichreviewreg.

It’s time to end 24/7 closures and find an area-wide solution
that makes life better for the many, not just the few.

With thanks from all of us at Croxted Cleaner Air too @AirCroxted;
Concerned East Dulwich Grove Residents; Reopen Melbourne Grove
@GroveReopen; Concerned Lordship Lane Residents; One Dulwich
@RealOneDulwich www.onedulwich.uk/get-involved

Supported by members of the Dulwich Alliance
For a better and fairer solution to traffic and travel in the Dulwich area
www.dulwichalliance.org
dulwichalliance@gmail.com @AllianceDulwich



